
-----Original Message----- 
From: John MacLennan   
Sent: Monday, May 30, 2016 9:44 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Meeting on June 9 

My wife, Jane MacLennan and I will be on the west coast and therefore unable to attend 
your meeting at 9am on the 9th of June. 

By way of this email we want to express our very strong opposition to an extension of 
the 15th Sideroad.  Aside from arguments of environmental sensitivity which I am sure 
others are making, impact on wells of those living in Kingscross and safety issues.  We 
believe that having two connections to Highway 400 so close to one another is not 
prudent. 
The King Vaughan Townline is by far the most prudent choice of routes.  Truck traffic in 
and around King is already too much - it should be forced south to a less developed 
area. 

We know that this route was proposed many years ago and was dismissed at that time. 
There is even more reason to abandon the plan now. 

John MacLennan 
Manitou Drive  




